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Lausanne, November 27, 2024 
 
To: IBA Board of Directors  
 
Mail vote decision: Audit report for the period 2023 – 2024; Professional Boxing and Finance 
Committees 
 
Dear Board of Directors, 
 
Following the mail vote sent to you by email on November 21, 2024, I am writing to inform 
you of the decisions made by majority vote: 
 

1. The IBA Audit Report for the period 2023–2024 has been approved. 
 

2. The following candidates have been approved for the Professional Boxing 
Committee 

a. Chair: Mr. Nenad Borovčanin (Serbia) 
b. Vice-Chair: Mr. Wayne Rose (Australia) 
c. Technical Lead: Mr. Mark Williams (Wales) 

 
3. The motion to remove Mr. Pichai from the IBA Finance Committee has been 

approved. 
 

4. Approval has been granted to publicly disclose these decisions. Copies of the 
decisions, along with relevant documents, will be published on the IBA website. 

 
Thank you for your participation and prompt response to these important matters. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Umar Kremlev 
President of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 
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